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Dear   , 
 
Your claim is among those selected at random as part of a statewide Unemployment 
Insurance Quality Control Program. The program is used to determine if 
unemployment insurance is being properly administered in accordance with state 
law, regulations and policy. 
 
This review is being conducted to look at the correctness of the decision to deny you 
benefits. Your denial determination is one of a number picked at random to assess 
program quality. It was not selected because we have reason to suspect that the 
decision is in error. 
 
Please complete the enclosed questionnaire and return within seven (7) days in the 
enclosed postage paid envelope. The answers you provide will be a valuable tool in 
our assessment of program quality. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
the number shown below. Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 
Quality Control Investigator 
 
Telephone:  
 
Fax:  
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